
 

Toyota has issued a recall of the above models over a potential fire risk. 

Problem 

Subject vehicles are equipped with a fuel evaporative emission control unit (canister) 

assembled to the fuel tank.  

There is a possibility that the canister could develop a crack, which overtime could expand 

and eventually fuel may leak from the crack when the vehicle has a full tank of gas. Fuel or 

fuel vapour in the presence of an ignition source could increase the risk of a vehicle fire. 

Details 

 Auris 2006 – 2014, Corolla 2006 – 2015, Prius 2008 - 2015 

Prius Alpha 2009 – 2015, Prius PHV 2009 – 2015, Prius V 2011 - 2015 

Rukus 2009 – 2014, SAI 2009 – 2015, Zelas TC 2010 - 2015 

 

What to do 

 

Contact your nearest authorised Toyota Dealer to arrange a convenient time to have the 

repairs completed.  

 

Alternatively, contact Toyota's Customer Dialogue Centre to discuss. 

 

Contact 

 dialogue@toyota.co.nz 

tel:0800 869 682 

 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

Toyota Auris, Corolla, Prius, Prius Alpha, Model years 
2006/15 

 

Date issued:  28 March 2017 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has been 
taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire Service is 
not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever arising. 
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